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Students at Fall Retreat.  The theme 

of the retreat was “The Gospel in 

our past, present and future.”  

 Launching on two campuses while building a movement brings unique challenges.  But it brings really 

cool stories as well!  Like seeing students on three different campuses in San Antonio put their faith in Jesus.  

Or watching as a new believer helps lead another fellow student to Jesus.  Or seeing a student come to one 

meeting, sign up for Fall Retreat, and then at Fall Retreat give her life to Jesus.   

 God continues to call students into relationship with himself and it is really fun to be a part of that 

work.  Thanks for all you do to make this ministry possible! 

On left:  At Palo Alto College with a student named 

Carlos during a student org fair.  One fun part was 

that next to our table was the table for the anime 

club.  I got to share my faith with a girl named 

Victoria while her friend put on some sort of cat 

whiskers.  That was unique! 

On right:  One of our tables at UTSA.  This day 

was when Nate got to share with Tony.  Tony came 

to know Jesus.  A few weeks later, while doing 

follow-up, Tony got to share with Dylan and Dylan 

put his faith in Jesus.  Pretty amazing when you 

think about what God is doing in and through 

students! 

Prayer requests: 

1) Pray that we would see more freshmen get involved.  We have a lot of sophomores and a few juniors and 

seniors but the freshmen this year haven’t really gotten involved.  This is critical to growing a movement 

that becomes big enough to impact the campus and city.  Pray that our older students would invite and be 

welcoming to freshmen.  

2) This month we are talking a lot about being sent.  Pray that many of our students would take advantage of 

the missions opportunities coming up.  We’d really like to see many of them go on summer projects and 

get the training that is offered there as they learn to better walk with Jesus and share their faith. 

3) Pray for those students who have indicated decisions for Christ.  Pray that we would be able to walk with 

them through these initial steps in their relationship with Jesus.  We’ve seen 11 students take the first step 

this fall.  Pray they would be good soil and that the seed would take root, grow, and produce fruit! 


